LAV ENFORCEMENT EXPLORING
{Greater New York Councils

January 23, 2008

Dennis Schnur

Chairman of the Board

Federal Drug Agents Foundation
North Shore Plaza

380 North Broadway, 2™ Floor
Jericho, NY 11753

Dear Mr. Schnur,

As per our phone conversation, we agreed that the Federal Drug Agents Foundation
would once again donate towards the Law Enforcement Exploring Program’s
Recognition Dinner. This event is an opportunity for each Explorer Post to recognize an
Explorer for their outstanding achievements and service to their community.

The $2,000 gift will go towards two $1,000 scholarships for Explorers entering college.
As soon as the scholarship recipients are identified, I will provide you with their
information. When the Explorers are enrolled in college and we receive documentation
of this fact, the scholarships can be sent to the respective schools.

On behalf of over 4,000 Explorers in the Greater New York area, we thank you for your
continued support and leadership.
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Nigholas Bogegtjes

Di;‘cctor
Law Enforcement Exploring Program

The Empire State Building
350 Fifth Avenue « New York, NY 10118-0350
Phone: (212) 242-1100 « Fax: (212) 651-2441 « www.nyexploring.org



